CALL UPDATE: GENERALISED FEEDBACK AFTER STAGE 1
GENERALISED FEEDBACK for successful applicants after STAGE 1
In order to best ensure equal treatment, successful stage 1 applicants do not receive the evaluation summary reports (ESRs) for their proposals, but this generalised feedback with information and tips for preparing the full proposal.  

Information & tips 

Main shortcomings found in the stage 1 evaluation of topic CE-SC5-03-2018: 
· Overall proposals did not provide sufficient detail on the demonstration actions to be implemented by cities to foster circular and regenerative processes, in particular when it comes to the selection and involvement of key stakeholders, the specific solutions to be produced and the design processes to be suggested.  

· The geographical coverage of the proposals was not sufficiently justified in view of the potential impact on the European regional component of the Convenant of Mayors.

· Proposals did not adequately consider how they would cluster with ongoing activities or with other ongoing and future projects mentioned in the topic description. Moreover, there were no clear mentions on the need to avoid duplication with work undertaken by relevant projects funded under the topic 'CO-CREATION-02.

· Gender dimension is most of the time only mentioned without specifying how it would be addressed within the proposed processes and actions on circular and regenerative cities. Moreover, when it comes to interdisciplinary, the involvement of Social Sciences and Humanities to measure the impact on social behaviour is often missing.

· The expected impacts for linked to a boosted creativity and entrepreneurship of the circular and regenerative processes were not sufficiently developed.

In your stage 2 proposal, you have a chance to address or clarify these issues.

Please bear in mind that your full proposal will now be evaluated more in-depth and possibly by a new group of outside experts. 

Please make sure that your full proposal is consistent with your short outline proposal. It may NOT differ substantially. The project must stay the same.
